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This bill is ridiculous.  Our state is known for agriculture.  Why do we keep hitting the 

farmers right where it hurts. Anyone with an awareness of what this would do to our 

state obviously grew up in the city and has no clue the extent that diesel is used to 

harvest and keep farms running.  Diesel engines have to run clean, to begin with, 

admissions are no different than gas.  Diesel provides better fuel mileage, stronger 

engines that are more efficient.  Diesel engines last longer as well because they are 

serviceable.   Before you attack farmers take a hard look at what fuel the military 

uses.  Correct that and we can talk. 


